
June 3, 2021 

Mr. Marty Ivy 
Superintendent of Mayfield Electric & Water Systems 
301 East Broadway PO Box 347 
Mayfield, Kentucky 42066 

Dear Mr. Ivy, 

RECEIVED 

JUN O 7 2021 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

We have been asked by many individuals in our Randview subdivision, who are also 
members of our Randview lagoon sewer system, to extend our sincere thanks to you for 
all of your efforts and kindness over these past six months. As you know, the Kentucky 
PSC is deciding issues concerning our Randview lagoon over the next seyeral days. We 
are still remaining hopeful that any final decisions will include local participation, 
namely ·our Mayfield Electric & Water Systems. in developing a positive and an optimum 
solution to our present and future needs. 

Again. our sincere thanks and appreciation to you and your company, the city of 
Mayfield, and to the people of Graves county. 

Sincerely, '1,/. tYJ ~~ 
~~ 1/~ irlO ;,~-, 1· 
Kevin & Mary Lynne Krill 
210 Bel Aire Drive 
Mayfield, KY. 42066 

Case # 2020-00290 

cc: Linda Bridwell (PSC) 
Erin Donges (PSC) 
Talina R. Mathews (PSC) 
Daniel Cameron (State Attorney General) 
Michael West (Office of Attorney General) 
Heather Napier (Office of Attorney General) 
Mayor Kathy O'Nan (Mayfield) 
Jesse Perry (Graves County Executive Judge) 
State Representative Richard Heath 
David Sam.ford - Attorney at Law 
J. Todd Elmore - Attorney at Law 
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